
 

 

 

Notice Regarding the Voluntary Adoption of International Financial Reporting Standards 

 

 

At the Board of Directors’ meeting held on February 3, 2017, FamilyMart UNY Holdings Co., Ltd. 

decided to voluntarily adopt the International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) in place of the 

existing Japanese GAAP, starting with its securities report for the year ending February 28, 2017, as 

explained below. 

 

FamilyMart UNY Holdings Co., Ltd. chose to adopt IFRS for the purpose of improving the 

international comparability of its financial information in capital markets as well as for 

strengthening its management foundation for global development. 

 

 

Schedule for the Voluntary Adoption of IFRS (Planned) 

Fiscal term Disclosure documents Accounting standards 

Fiscal year ending 

February 28, 2017 
Fiscal year-end 

Summary of Selected 

Financial Data 
Japanese GAAP 

Consolidated Financial 

Statements 

Securities Report IFRS 

Fiscal year ending 

February 28, 2018 

 

First quarter–third 

quarter 

Quarterly Summary of 

Selected Financial 

Data 
IFRS 

Quarterly Reports 

Fiscal year-end 

Summary of Selected 

Financial Data 

IFRS  Consolidated Financial 

Statements 

Securities Report 

 


